
Wellington Canine Obedience Club Inc

Committee Meeting 22-5-11 1100hrs

Present: Mary and Edi Schneider,  Mike Martyn, Julia Young, Jeanie Prince, Tom  
Lovatt, Tess Monro.

Apologies: Clare Kennett, Helen Reynolds,  Jo Gilliat-Smith.

 
General Business:

1. Dispensation

Mike and Mary attended the local meeting of the Kennel Club to discuss our 
club’s request for dispensation. After some discussion about other options  it was 
agreed to in principle but would need ratifying at the national meeting.

The committee thanked Mary and Mike for their work on our behalf.

2. Graduation and new intake.

Graduation dates are Sunday the 12th and Wednesday 25th and Sunday 30 th.  
Assistance with administration was discussed 

Committee members helping with administration of the certificates are:

Julia and Tess on Wednesday evening

Clare and Tess on Sunday

Committee member helping in the administration of the new intake are:

Tess  -Wed 1st

Jeanie -  Sun 12th

3. Concerns

Toilets are hard to flush. The committee approved replacement of the cistern. 

4. Levies

The clubs ribbon day had a disappointing turnout.  Levies due are to be sent by 
post to the kennel Club.



5. NDOA (National Dog Obedience Assembly) raffle tickets will be sent to us int he 
next week.  The club has been asked to sell as many as possible.

Meeting closed 1125 

Next meeting to be advised.


